
If you currently provide care for an aging loved one, or expect to do so in the next 
few years, or if you are concerned about your own future, please… 
 

Save the Date  

Saturday, November 8 
Navigating the Journey:  
Caring for Those You Care About 
 

 
Join Providence Elderplace, AARP Oregon, and Multnomah County 
Family Caregiver Support Program for the 6th Annual Caregiving 
Conference. Learn about key aging and caregiving issues from local 
experts and connect to resources that can help you shape the future that 
you and your loved ones desire. Click here to learn more. 

http://aarp.cvent.com/OR_CaringPDX11_8_14

